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Dear families, 
 
We have almost reached the end of another busy term. I am so proud of the children and staff for achieving 
so much and for working so hard. It has been action packed term with many additional learning 
opportunities.  
 
Facebook: 

We’re excited to announce the launch of our brand-new Facebook page! 🎉 
Our goal is to keep you more informed and connected with everything happening at St Joseph the Worker 
RC Primary School. By following our page, you’ll be the first to know about: 

• Upcoming events and important dates 
• School highlights and student achievements 
• Reminders, announcements, and updates 
• Fun photos and behind-the-scenes moments 

We believe that a strong school community starts with strong communication, and our Facebook page is just 
one more way for us to stay in touch with you. 

👉 Follow us here: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61561935752068  
 
Fundraising: 
Thank you for supporting your children in their fundraising activities this term. We have raised £256.00 so 
far which is 85% of our target. Monies will go to Caritas Salford. It is by your generous giving that people in 
the local community and abroad will be blessed with the gift of your love.  
 
The link to donate will be live until after Easter.  
 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/stjoseph-theworker-1733308777960?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL 
 
Heads Up! 
We have two events to look forward to on the first week back after the Easter break. 
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1. Walk for Wellbeing-Tuesday 29th April 

Children and parents will be invited to complete a walk for wellbeing to support ‘Cash for Kids’. Hits Radio 
will be visiting us to cheer us on and to talk to us all about this! A letter with further information and a 
sponsor form will follow. 
 

2. St Joseph the Worker Feast Day- Thursday 1st May 
To celebrate the Feast Day of our Patron Saint we are asking children to come to school dressed up as a job 
they aspire to have in the future. Children will participate in activities in class linked to this. We will also be 
planting lily bulbs around the school grounds. The lily is our patron saint’s symbolic flower. Children will be 
given a lily to take home and transplant into their garden symbolising the close working partnership 
between home and school. 
 
Year four will be delivering a reflective assembly at 9.00am and of course families are invited! 
 
Easter Services at our Parish Churches: 
It would be wonderful to see the children strengthening their faith by attending church during the Holy 
season. Services are as follows: 
 
Holy Thursday Mass of the Lord’s supper 17th April 
Mass of The Lord's Supper 7.00pm at St. Joseph’s.  
 
Good Friday 18th April 
10.00am Stations of the Cross with Churches Together at St Joseph’s. 
3.00pm The Celebration of The Lord's Passion at St. Teresa’s Church. 
 
Holy Saturday 19th April 
11.00am Blessing of baskets with the Polish community at St Teresa’s. 
Easter Vigil is at 6.00pm at St. Joseph’s. 
 
Easter Sunday Mass 20th April 
9:00am Mass St. Joseph the Worker 
10:30am Mass St. Teresa of Avila 
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a happy and Holy Easter. I hope 
you enjoy a well-deserved break. We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 28th 
April. 
 
Kind regards 

E Clayton 
Headteacher 


